
Food and agricultura 

New Zealand — Consumer information standards 

Canada recognized New Zealand’s efforts to give consumers accurate information on country of 
origin for certain single-ingredient, minimally processed foods but raised a concern about the 
costs associated with compliance (for meat and cured pork). Canada suggested that New 
Zealand follow relevant CODEX standards. 

New Zealand said the regulations will allow for multiple relevant countries to be indicated as 
the  country of origin on the label if it is difficult to trace the supply chain of a product. Due to 
COVID-19, the regulations will be ready by June 2021, instead of June 2020. 

  


